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In order to provide a safe and secure environment, Triton College realizes that a student 

identification card system is essential to the college successfully meeting this goal.  

 

Effective Fall Session 1991 all students, full and part time, will be required to have an 

identification card. The identification card will contain a current photograph of the 

student and include an identification number. 

 

The following will be adhered to:  

 

1. Updating of identification cards will be required for each term of enrollment.  

 

2. Having the identification card in the student’s possession will be required 

whenever the student is anywhere on campus.  

 

3. Presenting the identification card to any authorized staff when requested to do so 

will be required of all students.  

 

4. Students violating any of the provisions of this policy will be subject to 

disciplinary sanctions. 
 


